
Working 
Smoke Alarms 

Save Lives

DO YOURS WORK?
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If you don’t have working smoke alarms, 
contact the American Red Cross 
preparedness@redcross.org  
503-528-5783
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DO NOT remove batteries 
for nuisance alarms. 

Push hush button 
to temporarily  
silence alarm. 

Test alarms 
at least once a 
month by pressing 
the test button.

Approximately

80% 
of home
fire deaths 

in Oregon, happen in 
homes where working 
smoke alarms are not 
present.

If you rent, and
do not have working 
smoke alarms, contact 
your landlord.

Install smoke alarms  
inside bedrooms, in the 
sleeping areas outside of 
bedrooms, and on every 
level of the home.

Replace 
all smoke 
alarms 
that are 
10 YRS 
OLD OR 
OLDER.

Working smoke alarms provide early warning, giving you more 
time to escape, and cut the risk of dying in a home fire in half.


